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MINUTES 

Meeting of the LRRL Delegates 

Monday, 20th.October 2014 

Groby Ex Servicemen’s Club, Groby. 

Welcome 

Chairman thanked Dave Lodwick for all the hard work he had put in which, with others, has helped 

raise standards. Dave has been Chairman for 3 years and now becomes President. 

Apologies 

Mick Jordan, Michael Stiff 

Minutes 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday, 8th. September approved and signed. 

Matters arising. 

None 

Correspondence. 

Letter of thanks from LOROS for £91.00 from Presentation evening 

Treasurer. 

Confirmed that LRRL is not involved in part-funding the Chapter 8 course. Clubs should contact 

Network for refund. 

Future races agreed dates. ( Winter races ) 

Barrow 6   25 January 2015 

Markfield   10k 8 February 

Kibworth   8 March 

Desford   29 March 



West End.   17 May 

Birstall 10k.   7 June 

Barrow 10k.   21 June 

Wreake   1 July 

Joy Cann.   5 August 

Hermitage 10.   23 August 

John Fraser 10.   6 September 

Livingston Relay. Ramon had booked Braunston Park for April 26. That clashes with the London and 

Shakespeare Marathons. Suggested that May 3 would be a better date. Ramon to contact the Park 

to see if it is already booked. 

Network 

John Skevington reported: 

1. Risk Assessment course was looking for a future date 

2. EA consultation meeting a Braunston Park, 3rd November at 7.30 pm 

3. County performance standards. Clubs wishing for certificates do their members should apply to 

the Network. 

Presentation evening 

Feedback wanted. There was a poor turnout. Agreed this was a good venue. Provisionally to be 

booked for October 2nd. as the first Friday in October being the most suitable date. 

AOB: 

Start / finish equipment is held at Ramon's daughters home. Agreed it would be better to be in the 

old trailer belonging to Primary schools and parked centrally. Each Club could then either tow the 

trailer or take out equipment and return. JS to check if this is possible. 

Equipment inventory to be on the Web 

Date of next meeting. 

20 January 2015 subject to Groby Club. 


